We, the EXCALIBUR Staff of 1972, would like to express our
appreciation to a person who has given many hours of his time to the
publication of the EXCALIBUR. He has worked many late hours taking
and developing pictures so that we could meet our deadline. This man,
MR. FRANKLIN CRENSHAW, deserves more thanks than words could
ever say. Again we say, “THANKS!"
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